
 

Autumn Term 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome to the new school year.  

Please read below for some important information regarding your child’s class. On the reverse side of this sheet you 

will see an outline of the learning that the classes will be covering in the Autumn Term. 

 

Virtual Meet the Teacher 

There will be an opportunity for you to meet your child’s new teacher via Zoom.  

 

The meeting will take place on Monday 14th September at 6pm  

You will receive an email with the details with the meeting ID and Zoom invite.   

 

At the meeting we will discuss:  

- Year 6 expectations  

- Year 6 Curriculum (as outlined in this information) 

- Changes to Year 6 for this academic year  

- Secondary School Transfer 

- SATs arrangements as known up to this point  

 

Our PE days are: 

Anning: Monday and Friday 

Hawking: Thursday and Friday 

Turing: Wednesday and Friday 

 

Please ensure that your child comes to school wearing their PE kit on PE days and bear in mind that most PE sessions 

will be outside. Your child will need a pair of trainers please.   

 

Homework and Reading 

Homework will be sent via email each Friday and needs to be completed by Wednesday each week. This will include 

spellings, Maths Whizz and times tables practice. Children will also receive a project linked to their topic each term.  

 

Each child will be able to access reading books appropriate to their age and stage of reading through the Oxford 

Primary website and resources. Parents will receive login details and further information to access the site by Friday 

18th September 2020. Once the site is up and running parents will be made aware of how to change and access 

children's books. We appreciate your support in encouraging your child to read regularly and complete their 

homework.  

 

Virtual Sharing Assembly  

Assemblies will be performed in school as normal but parents will not be allowed to attend at this time. The 

performance will be recorded and emailed to parents in the relevant class. 

Hawking – Friday 28th September 2020 

Anning - Friday 12th October 2020 

Turing – Friday 16th November 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Autumn Term 2020 
 
Curriculum 

This term we will be covering the following:  

 

Maths 
We will continue to follow scheme of learning set out by whiterose 

 

 

English 
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Term dates 

Year 6 children break up for half term at 2:15pm on Friday 23rd October. Children return to school on Tuesday 3rd 

November. They break up for the End of Term at 2:15pm on Friday 18th December. 

 

Other dates for your diary 

Outdoor Day – Friday 25th September 

Virtual Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 25th November (information to follow) 

Virtual work week – Wk Beg: 16th November 2020 

Victorian Days 

 

 

 

RE 

 

Judaism -  
responsibilities to 

God 

 

PE and Games 

Netball 
 

Let’s Get Fit: Circuit 

training 

 

 

 

Science 

 

Animals including 
Humans 

 

All living things 

 

Geography  
 

Describe and 

understand features of 

Human Geography:  
types of settlement and land 

use, distribution of natural 

resources including energy, 

food, minerals and water 
 

 

History 

 

Victorians: The 
Industrial Revolution 

‘a study of an aspect 

or theme in British’ 
history  

 

 

DT 

 

Sewing- Victorian 
Bookmarks 

 

 

 

 

 

PHSE and Citizenship 

 
Class Charter and Article 12 

& 19 focus 
 
- The United Nations 

Convention on the Rights of 

the Child (UNCRC) 
 
-Friendships & Bullying 
-SRE 
-Gangs and knife culture 

 

 

 

 

 

Computing 

 

E-safety  

Coding: Kodu 

 

Music 

 

-Victorian Composers 

 

 -Found Sound 

 

Art  

 

Ink and Watercolour 
 

 

 

 

 



 

Autumn Term 2020 
 
Home to school contact: 

The Millfields Mag is sent via email each Friday. Please read it with your child so that you can keep up to date with 

what is happening at school. 

If you have any questions about your child’s learning or any aspect of school life please see the class teacher in the 

playground after school, e-mail: info@millfields.hackney.sch.uk and your query will be answered centrally or passed 

on the relevant person.  

 

Thank you for all of your ongoing support currently to help keep our school safe, secure and open.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Year 6 Class Teachers  

 

 

                   

Emily                                   Mehmet                                   Judyann 
Turing Class                        Hawking Class       Anning Class  
 

mailto:info@millfields.hackney.sch.uk

